
 Campmeeting Chronicle  
Today: Sunny, High 25,  Feel Like 31         Low Tide: 6:52 p.m.         Tomorrow: Sunny, Low 17, High 24, Feel Like 28 

 

Maritime Conference                              (Theme:  “Just Give Me Jesus”)                                Sabbath, August 1, 2015 
 

Camp Pugwash Radio on 107.1 FM          Sunset:  8:44 p.m.                                HAPPY SABBATH!   
 

Until Next Time 
 

As campmeeting is drawing to a 

close, my mind wanders back 

through the course of the few days 

we’ve spent together in the study of 

God’s Word, in sacred song and in 

fellowship; and I can say, Jesus has 

been lifted up and God has blessed us.  While all our 

campmeetings over the years have been a delight, 

none have been so trouble free as this one.  We have 

much to be thankful for. 

I praise the Lord for our speakers: Dwight Nelson, 

Chris Holland, Rémy Ballais, Will Pergerson, Tim 

Roosenberg, Bruce and Dorothy Hayward, Daniel 

Innocent, Ricky Schwarz, Mark Haynal and many 

more.  Thank you for allowing God to use you to 

minister to our spiritual needs.  May God’s Son 

shine brightly upon each of you as you continue to 

be used by Him.  

I want to give a special thank you to the camp staff, 

our pastors, volunteers, the members of our camp 

committee and everyone else who has played a part 

in making this convocation a wonderful success.  

Thank you for giving of yourselves. 

I close with a request that all of us remember the 

urgency of the times we are living in.  The manifold 

events of this present world indicate that Jesus is 

about to return.  There is yet a great work to be done 

and I pray that we will all labor tirelessly for the 

salvation of our fellow human beings.   

“While our Savior is the great source of 

illumination, forget not, O Christian, that He is 

revealed through humanity. God's blessings are 

bestowed through human instrumentality. Christ 

Himself came to the world as the Son of man. 

Humanity, united to the divine nature, must touch 

humanity. The church of Christ, every individual 

disciple of the Master, is heaven's appointed 

channel for the revelation of God to men.” MB 40.   
I pray that our light may shine brightly and that God 

will open the windows of heaven and grant us the 

much needed outpouring of His Spirit.  May we all 

be counted as His children when the end of all things 

is at hand.    
 

Maranatha, 
 

John Fournier, President 
 
 

 

Sabbath School Teachers & Locations 
(Sabbath, August 1

st
 at 2:45 p.m.) 

 

Victor Chant  Auditorium. 

Gary Belhomme  Cafeteria. 

Lisebye Luchmunn  Pugwash Church (French). 
 

 

ORDER OF SERVICE – 10:50 a.m. 
 

Song Service                                        Kevin McKay                     

Special Music                                To Be Announced 

Welcome                                              John Fournier 

Announcements                              Gary Belhomme 

Call to Worship                               Gary Belhomme 

Theme Song                                        Kevin McKay 

Invocation                                     To Be Announced 

Scripture                                             Kelly McCann 

Prayer                                           To Be Announced 

Offering     Maritime Evangelism            Ed Sharpe            

Special Music                                To Be Announced          

Message     Islam & Christianity      Tim Roosenberg    

Closing Prayer                                Tim Roosenberg        
 

 
 

SABBATH OFFERING FOR 

MARITIME CONFERENCE 

EVANGELISM 
 

The offering being received on the second Sabbath 

of Camp Meeting will be used for evangelistic 

meetings and programs in the Maritimes.  We are 

to continue to reach out to our friends, co-workers 

and neighbours for Jesus Christ to help others be 

aware of the love God has for them, the hope they 

can experience in these uncertain times and the 

importance of preparing for His soon return.   
 
 

 
 

Today’s Meetings in Auditorium 
(Time of Meetings & Speakers) 

 

6:45 a.m. – Bruce Hayward (Morning Devotional). 

9:00 a.m. –  ADRA / Pam Lister. 

10:50 a.m. – Tim Roosenberg (Worship). 

2:45 p.m. – Sabbath School at Three Locations. 

4:00 p.m. – Evangelism Hour / Baptism. 

6:45 p.m. – Special Feature. 

7:15 p.m. –  Chris Holland. 
 
 

 



 

CAMPMEETING CHRONICLE 2015 

NEWSLETTERS ON THE INTERNET 
 

 If you missed or lost your copy of any issue of the 

Campmeeting Chronicle, PDF File versions of all 

nine of 2015  issues of the Campmeeting Chronicle 

newsletters will be available online over the Internet 

by going to the following link: 
http://www.maritime-sda-online.com/campmeeting2015 
 

 
 

Audio File Versions of the 2015 

Meetings/Speakers Will Be Available 

Online On The Conference Web Site 
 

at the following link:  http://www.maritimesda.com/ 
 

 
 
 

 

ANNUAL CORN BOIL  

AND POT-LUCK DINNER 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2015 AT 1:00 PM 

AT CAMP PUGWASH 
 

Come out and bring some corn and other food items 

to the Annual Corn Boil at Camp Pugwash 

sponsored by the Greater Pugwash SDA Church.  By 

using the word “Greater”, we mean all the members 

and seasonal attendees of the Pugwash SDA Church, 

as well as anybody else who wants to come.  Also 

bring your sewer toss games, horseshoes, and other 

outdoor games as we have a fun filled afternoon 

after we eat all that wonderful food.  BBQ too??? 
 

 
 

NORTHERN MAINE CAMPMEETING 

Baptist Park, Mapleton, Maine, USA 

(August 25 to August 30) 
Professor Walter Veith will be one of the three main 

speakers at this campmeeting.  More info at the following 

website: campmeeting.caribousdafellowship.org 

You can also call Karen at 207-794-3091 for more info. 
 

 
 

Previous Issues: Camp Newsletter 
 

Both previous and current issues of our daily 

newsletter, “Campmeeting Chronicle”, can be 

picked up at the Camp Office this evening after the 

meeting and possibly also tomorrow morning. 
 
 

 

CAMPMEETING 2015 SPEAKER 

VIDEOS ON THE INTERNET 
Videos of  Tim Roosenberg, William Pergerson, 

Dwight Nelson, Chris Holland and possibly some of 

the other speakers video-taped by Bryan Sweeney 

will soon be available online over the Internet by 

going to the following link: 
http://www.maritime-sda-online.com/campmeeting2015 
 

 

ABC CHRISTIAN BOOKSTORE 

OPEN TONIGHT ONLY 
Open Saturday from 9:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.   

Sunday – No Sale.  Pick up orders by 9:00 a.m.   
 
 

 

 

PUGWASH SDA “NEW” CHURCH  

BUILDING PROJECT TOUR 
Pastor Dave Hamilton will give one last tour of the 

new church building today at 2:00 p.m. Please meet at 

the Front Doors of the church (under the car port), if 

you would like a tour.  We still need somewhere 

between $40,000 to $50,000 to finish the project on the 

new section of the church.  If you feel impressed to 

make a donation, you can ask Pastor Dave during, or 

after the tour, about making a donation.  Thank you!  
 

 

 

THANK YOU RE PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
 

$618 was raised at the 6
th
 Annual Pancake Breakfast 

last Sunday to sponsor children and youth who cannot 

afford a week at summer camp. Thank you SO much to 

those who supported this breakfast and patiently waited 

for their pancakes and to those who set up, served, and 

cleaned. Your support, time, and contributions are 

greatly appreciated! God is good all the time!!!!!  

(Submitted by Dawn Dupuis & Edited by DJF) 
 

 
 

SAVE OUR HORSE PROGRAM 
As you may know, the horsemanship program at 

camp operates only from fees received from horse 

camps and donations.   God has blessed us for these 

past 4 years, and we are thankful to those who have 

supported this program in the past.   

During the summer, we offer the program Horses 

Highlighting His Word, which parallels our 

relationship with God as our “Master” and a horse’s 

relationship with its master.  Our campers are able to 

learn of a loving God who guides us, as we should 

lovingly guide our horse, and how we sometimes 

respond to God, as a horse responds to its master.   
We are greatly in need of donations, if we are to 

continue to keep this program going past the end of this 

summer.  Donations should be made to the Maritime 
Conference office, entitled Horse Program, attention 

Jullie Bannister.  Thank you.  Kay Graça 
 
 

http://www.maritimesda.com/
http://www.maritime-sda-online.com/campmeeting2015

